
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD JANUARY 4, 2022 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, 
January 4, 2022, at 5:50 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center. The purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public, Health 
Care Vendor Finalist Presentations, and Discussion/



 Representatives from Humana answered questions from board members and 
then departed the meeting. 
 
 The board took a recess at 7:55 P.M. and reconvened at 8:04 P.M. 
 
 Discussion amongst board members took place regarding the presentations. 
 
 Mr. Smessaert answered questions from Board members. 
 
 Mr. Battle moved to elect and keep UnitedHealthcare as the district’s insurance 
carrier. Ms. Stevens seconded the motion. Motion carried. Mrs. Modder abstaining. 
    
 Ms. Stevens moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Battle seconded the motion.  
Unanimously approved. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 P.M. 

 
Stacy Stephens  
School Board Secretary 
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